
 

Teach Abroad this Summer 2022 at one of CONAHEC’s 
Member Institutions 

CONAHEC invites all interested faculty to apply for a visiting professor position to teach a 
course abroad this summer. See more information below. 
 

 Summer in Mexico 

• Universidad Anáhuac Puebla  
o Description: Universidad Anáhuac Puebla, extends an invitation to visiting 

professors to teach undergraduate summer courses at our institution from June 
7th to June 30th, 2021. The schools that will be hosting your professors are 
School of Engineering, School of Tourism, the Business School, School of 
Architecture and Design, and School of Psychology 

o Visiting faculty will be provided with: on-campus residence housing; limited 
office space; and a $50 USD per working day stipend to cover your expenses 
while in Mexico. It is important to restate that the visiting faculty will not be 
offered an official work position in the institution. Universidad Anáhuac Puebla 
will not cover travel expenses to/from Mexico, meals, or health insurance. 

o If the professors cannot travel to Mexico due to the current pandemic or if at 
Anáhuac University we are not able to receive the visiting faculty, the summer 
program will run on-line. Visiting faculty will still receive the stipend. 

o Documents needed: 
• Copy of last degree if possible with apostille or with notary seal. 
• CV 
• Birth certificate 
• Tax residency certificate 
• Passport 
• International payment format (provided by Anáhuac)  

o Interested faculty must sent an application (CV, letter of interest, and the above 
mentioned documents) to internacional.puebla@anahuac.mx cc: 
ana.desdier@anahuac.mx. 
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